
 

    Mrs. Reichert/Miss Murphy 

       June 2019 Life Skills Newsletter 

Dear Lake Shore Families,  

We are fast approaching the end of a wonderful school year! We have 

some fun end of the year activities planned that will help us wrap up 

the school year in a fun way! 

We had a fantastic time at Tifft Nature Preserve last month and 

learned many facts about various animals and their habitats. The 

weather was sunny and beautiful for us that day!  This month our last 

field trip of the year will be on Friday June 7th at Evans Town Park. 

The class will bring a lunch or one will be provided by the cafeteria. We 

will take a count the week of the trip. We will bring some sports items 

to the park, and cards / board games to play at the shelter.  

Our theme this month in Unique Learning System Curriculum discusses 

the topics of nutrition, recreation and leisure skills and is titled, “At 

the Amusement Park.” The unit provides lessons and activities that 

build understanding of the importance of making good choices. A 

variety of amusement park scenarios are addressed within this unit.  



These scenarios, which involve making healthy choices and choosing 

leisure activities that meet individual preferences, are written to be 

easily transferred to other settings and situations.  

As we assist our young adults in the transition from school to work, it 

is necessary that they receive training on how to make good choices 

when nutrition and recreation-leisure topics are involved. Making good 

choices begins with knowing about your personal preferences as well as 

understanding what is healthy. 

Summer Birthdays: June: Brandon Klee/ June 25    

Michael Nowak- August 1st 

Happy June 4th Birthday to Mrs. Kennedy, and June 19th Mrs. Barratt!! 

The last day of Internships will be Thursday, May 30th and the 

Last day of classes is Friday June 14th. 

Seniors have been sent additional dates and information about 

Graduation. 

Important Dates for the end of the Year 

Wednesday, June 5th- Senior Lunch for Life Skills Classes/Sign up day 

for extra tickets for Graduation. 

Friday, June 7th- Year book Assembly /Field trip to Evans Town Park – 

Bring a Lunch/*Cap and Gown Senior Walk through Day to All Buildings  

Wednesday, June 26th 8:30 MANDATORY Graduation Rehearsal, All 

Graduation caps MUST be at rehearsal and stay if they are decorated. 

Graduation tickets will be passed out. 

 



June 26th 6pm-10pm: Senior-Junior Prom at Avanti Mansion 

“Around the World in One Night” 

June 29th 1:30 pm Class of 2019 Graduation 

Middle School Auditorium/ Seniors must arrive by 12:30 

Summer School Program begins on Monday, July 8th- August 16th 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call or email me at 926-

3799 or mreichert@lakeshorecsd.org 

It has been an honor and a privilege to teach your young adults this 

year and we wish you all a happy and healthy summer! 

Maureen Reichert 

Dawn Murphy 
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